
 

 

 

Notice of Cancellation of Request for Interest (RFI) 

 

EXPO Center Garden - Provision of Gardening and Program Services 

 

 

The RFI has been cancelled as of Friday, December 04, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions, please e-mail your questions to 

rap.partnerships@lacity.org. 

 

 

 

https://www.laparks.org/proposal/expo-center-garden-provision-gardening-and-program-services-bavn-id-no-41003

